
 
 
 

Belton Band Booster Meeting  
 

Monday, October 16, 2017, @6:00 PM 
 
Prior to Meeting the minutes and reports were distributed.  
 
I.  Call to order by President, Kami Cargile 
 
II.  The minutes of the previous meeting, September 11, 2017 – were read out loud by 
Kami.  A motion to approve was made by Brandi and 2nd by several in attendance.  
 
III.  Treasurer’s Report – Christie Bledsoe – Copy of approved budget was distributed and 
 discussed. Bennie Keith is not a BISD vendor. The boosters are paying his fee and will be 
 reimbursed. The boosters have been able to assist several band kids with the AJ Howard 
 account. 
 
IV. Director’s Reports 
 Belton High School – Mr. Pearson – No report. 
  
 South Belton Middle School – Chris Pulley - Beginner sit in concert is Tuesday, October 
 17th in the SBMS Cafeteria.  
 Temple VA Hospital Jazz Gig is the first performance of the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble we play for the pep rally on Nov. 3rd. 
 All-Region auditions are Saturday, Nov 4th. 
 Nov 9th is Bring a Vet to School Performance 
 Nov 11th All-Region clinic and concert 
 
 Lake Belton Middle School – Mrs. Flowers – Enjoyed the M100 showcase on Oct. 6th. 
 Had a successful Fundraiser at Freddy’s last week. 
 Beginner sit in concert was Oct 12th with over 426 in attendance.  
 7th and 8th graders played at the pep rally last week. 
 All-Region auditions are Saturday, Nov 4th. 
 Nov 11th All-Region clinic and concert 
 
 North Belton Middle School – Dane Wurman – Thanked Booster meeting attendees. 
 Had a successful Fundraiser at Freddy’s last week 
 Beginner sit in concert is next week. 
 All-Region auditions are Saturday, Nov 4th. 
 Nov 11th All-Region clinic and concert 
 Winter concert is Dec. 12th. 
 Cookie fundraiser is over. 



 Enjoyed the fall concert on the lawn with good vendors and watched a movie. 
  
V. Committee Reports – 
 Hospitality – Connie Olson – Thanked everyone for their help! Friday night meal will be 
 which-wich sandwiches. Sat. at UIL will be Busch’s Chicken boxed lunch. 
 Next Saturday at Duncanville will be Boston Market for lunch and pizza. El Chico will be 
 for the last away game meal.  
 Thank you to Connie for all her hard work feeding our kids! 
 
 Spirit Wear Committee – Brandi – Thank you for your patience. Has preordered items 
for  pick up today and has ordered 50 more hats. Ponchos arrived after the rainy game – 
 disappointed with the quality. Thought plastic should be thicker.  
 Checking in to what it would take to have an online store for next year. 
 If you have any special requests, let Brandi know. Looking for long sleeve shirts next.    
 
 Chaperone Committee – Sarah Crosswhite – Chaperones are doing great. Good crew 
and  all work super hard. If you want a meal for Friday night pick a meal online and it will be 
 6.00. 
 
 Props Coordinator – Duane – Everything going great. It takes 1 hour and 40 minutes to 
 set up props. 4 guys get there early to set up. Thanks for understanding that only so 
many  can go on the field at competitions. 
 
 Volunteer Committee – Kami Cargile – Checking with Sarah, Duane and Connie to see if 
 they need extra help. Concessions are going well.  
 
 Fundraiser Coordinator – Kamie/Connie – Freddy’s went awesome! Broke a record until 
 the middle schools beat us. Easy fundraising! This Wed. will be at Sonic from 5-8 on Lake 
 Road – selling $5.00 coupon books and we get 100% profit. 
 Nov. 1st at Fuzzy’s Taco – Dessert brownie for $5.00 and we get the whole $5.00. 
 Use social media to tap in to the entire community – not just band parents.  
 Round Rock does a photo fundraiser – everyone was interested. 
 Email Kamie with any other fundraising ideas. 
 Nov 15th is Chipotle – we get 50% of profit. 
 Rosa’s – Sell gift cards for $7.00 and we keep $3.00 OR 10% of meals for the evening. 
Yes,  to the meal 1st Wed. in December. Connie will get more info on the cards.  
 
 Uniforms – Shauna – and volunteers helped sew by hand all of the shiny material over 
the  red on the uniforms. The band directors love the uniform. Bigger bands can buy new 
 uniforms every year to fit their shows. Now, it will just be uniform maintenance and 
minor  repairs. We have great uniform managers this year, best ever for Shauna, especially 
 plumes. Chaperones please let uniform managers off the bus when needed. 
 
 



 VI. New Business 
  
 Budget Vote – Motion to approve by Sara Crosswhite 2nd by Mr. Pilgrim. 
 Ornaments are typically taken out of the General Fund. 
 
 Upcoming Events – Homecoming – last time we do show at home.  Burning of the B will 
 be Thursday after practice. 
 JR parents are working Homecoming night concessions. 
 Discussed an encore performance for people that have helped and parents and senior 
 shirts for last pep rally. 
 Nov. 19th Movie night at Grand Avenue – Justice League – 5:00. Pot luck before the 
movie?  
 Discussed the band going and supporting winter guard at competitions. 
   
 Discussed spaghetti supper at Band O Rama in the commons. 
 
VII. Motion to Adjourn 
 Motion – Christi Bledsoe  
 2nd – Several in attendance 
    
 


